From: To: Joe Sebastian Tara Alcock

Subject:

Ruth Sandvik Photo

Date:

Friday, January 31, 2025 1:09:38 PM

## External Email! Use Caution

Dear Ms. Tara, Thankyou for explaining so patiently the process for submitting any Art or Photos to the library. Please bring my 'Ruth' photo before the board and see if their approval is there to take the process to the next step. And that is, contacting Ruth's son, Mark Sandvik, for a thumbs up or down of a portrait of Ruth S. in her namesake conference room. My photo was taken 2011 to 2014, somewhere in there. If my photo will not fly, perhaps someone has a better one that would 'work' for the room. I always thought it strange that there was no photo of Ruth, in that room. Good luck in shepherding the photo project to a successful conclusion, and thanks again for your help. Also, I will understand if this effort ends up in a snowbank as well ..., the photo speaks for it's self.

